Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Region IV-A CALABARZON

TY SCHOOLS DIVISION OF CABUY 2

~ CI 5CHOOLS DIiViSION OF CABUYAO

ADVISORY NO. 042 2018
In response to the correspondence of Children’s Literature Association of the Philippines,
Inc. dated April 1, 2018, this advisory is issued for the information of public and private schools
administrators, ALS and reading supervisors, teachers, schools and hub librarians, reading teachers
in English and Filipino, reading enthusiasts

April 11, 2018

INVITATIONAL ATTENDANCE TO THE CHILDREN’S LITERATURE ASSOCIATION
OF THE PHILIPPINES, INC. SEMINAR - WORKSHOP

This office announces the invitation of the Children's Literature Association of the
Philippines, Inc. to the Seminar - Workshop in the Promotion of Reading with the theme
“Reading is for All Part II” on April 30 - May 2, 2018 at Teachers’ Camp, Baguio City.

Participation of teachers shall be upon the recommendation of the school heads.

All expenses shall be borne personally by participants and on official time only.

Attached herewith is the correspondence from the Children’s Literature Association of the

Philippines, Inc. for information and appropriate action. For more information please contact Ms.
Andrea Renee A. Teope at telephone no. 0917-625-4359.

%

DORIS D4. ALILLA, Ed.D.%Y
Officer-In-Charge
Schools Division Superintendent
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